
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/12/2015 11:00:40 PM

First name: Anon

Last name: smilycook@yahoo.com

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: No more wilderness

 

Dear FS, We do not need more wilderness around Albuquerque. Please make no change to your forest plans.

 

Thanks

Chris Cook

 

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone

 

 


